
Ministry of Agro-Industry and Food Security 

Communiqué  

Livestock Feed Promotion Scheme 

 

With a view to ensuring prompt refund under the Livestock Feed Promotion Scheme, all livestock 

breeders benefitting from the scheme are hereby requested to submit their receipts for the 

purchase of feeds on a monthly basis to the regional Agricultural Service Centre (one-stop shop) 

or Agricultural Extension Shop nearest to their locality, at latest by the 3rd day of each month.   

The Ministry shall not be held responsible for any late payment arising due to delay in submission 

of receipts by breeders.    
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